
 
 

 
March 5, 2023 

 
 

SUBJECT: Request for Qualifications for Operating System Providers for the Tunnel to 
Ontario International Airport Project 
Addendum No. 5 

 
 

Dear Prospective Operating System Providers: 
 
 

Reference is made to the Request for Qualifications for Operating System Providers for the 
Tunnel to Ontario International Airport Project (RFQ 23-1002878), issued by the San Bernardino 
County Transportation Authority ("SBCTA") dated November 15, 2022 (as amended by 
Addendum No. 1 dated November 21, 2022, Addendum No. 2 dated December 22, 2022, 
Addendum No. 3 dated January 10, 2023, and Addendum No. 4 dated February 16, 2023 the 
"RFQ"). Capitalized terms used herein but not otherwise defined herein shall have the meanings 
given to them in the RFQ. This letter shall constitute an Addendum issued in accordance with 
Section 10 of the RFQ. 

 
In response to feedback received from Prospective Proposers, the RFQ has been updated to 
incorporate changes necessary to accommodate the comments provided by Prospective 
Proposers, update the procurement schedule, updated forms, provide the Pre-proposal Terms 
Agreement, and provide a copy of the Draft RFP for reference only.  
 
As a reminder the deadline for submittal is April 18, 2023 at 12:00 pm PT. The next addendum 
will include modifications to address RFQ comments provided as a result of the current 
addendum and upcoming one-to-one meetings.  

 
All other provisions of the RFQ not specifically modified by this Addendum No. 5 shall remain 
unchanged. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Beatriz Valdez, CPA 
Director, Special Projects and Strategic Initiatives 
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